
September 2023 

Welcome everyone to Year 2. 

My name is Mrs Jones and I am the Class Teacher.  I am looking 
forward to getting to know all the new members of Willow Class.  
We are going to have lots of fun together this year and learn lots 

and lots! 

Also in Willow Class this year is Mrs O’Connor.  She is  looking 
forward to seeing how much all the children have grown since 

working with them in Acorn Class. 

PE is on Mondays and Thursdays. 

Just like last year, Willow should come into school 
in their PE kits.  PE kit is dark shorts, leggings or 
tracksuit bottoms and a white t-shirt.  PLEASE 
make sure all uniform is named to prevent items 

being lost or muddled. Thank you. 

Our learning this term: 

History - we will be learning about two very important  people - 
Florence Nightingale and Edith Cavell. 

Science - our topic will focus on materials and how they can be 
changed. 

RE - Our big question this term is ‘Who made the World?’ 

How can you help your child? 

Willow Class should read at home at least 3 times a week.  They 
should also log in and play on Numbots weekly.   

When these are completed at home, please write in 
your child’s contact book. Thank you. 


